
Striving for excellence, exceeding expectation  

THE STONEHENGE SCHOOL 

We realise that the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic is making it challenging choosing a secondary 
school for your child. We are sadly not accepting any visitors including our own parents to the 
school site to enable us to maintain strict social distancing guidance and to keep our school   

community safe. 

To give you a chance to learn more about The Stonehenge School and to ask questions, we are 
hosting virtual presentations using Microsoft Teams. Each presentation will be the same (about 
45 minutes) but will have a focus on a specific area(s). These are happening on the following 
dates: 

Monday 12th October at 2.00pm - Curriculum 

Tuesday 13th October at 5.00pm – Military and Teaching & Learning 

Wednesday 14th October at 2.00pm – Curriculum and Transition 

Thursday 15th October at 7.00pm – Curriculum, Transition and SEN 

Friday 16th October at 10.00am – Transition and SEN 

To book a place, please email the school office with the date you wish to book 

admin@stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk 


